From: Keri Cascio [mailto:kcascio@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 11:30 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Small vendor gift

We received 10 notepads and 3 reusable shopping pages from the Library's vendor Ingram during a recent representative visit. He was visiting to introduce himself as I'm new to this position. We will use these items as a giveaway at the next large staff meeting at the Harold Washington Library Center.
 

Keri

==
Keri Cascio
Assistant Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation
Chicago Public Library
